
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 6/17/2014 7:22:37 AM 
To: karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: kyle.devine@cpuc.ca.gov (kyle.devine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Phone call tomorrow? 

Perfect. 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

Original Message 
From: Miller, Karen [inailtoilatren.miller@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17,2014 06:48 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: Miller, Karen <karen.miller@,cpuc.ca.gov>; DeVine, Kyle <kyle.devine@.cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Phone call tomorrow? 

Hi Sid, 10:00 works better because we are both traveling this morning and Kyle will not be at office until 10 and I 
will not be at the airport into 10. We will call you on your cell. Talk to you soon. Karen 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Jun 16, 2014, at 8:09 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> 
> I can make it onto a 1000a call, although 930a would work better for me. If it's 930a, try my desk at 415 973­
5921, or at 1000a my cell Redacted 

> 
> I am now optimistic that we'll have a good resolution by Wednesday. If I'm right, what we say will change. 
Specifically, it turns out we have data-handling provisions already in the contract with SHE, and we're checking to 
make sure that we (and they) are living up to those provisions. If we're not or they're not, we'll be putting in place 
interim controls. This will solve the problem b/c then the data will be in our sphere the whole time. If we miss 
Wednesday, I'll give you a heads up. 

> Now, the obvious question is 'why did this all happen???!?' It's a puzzler, but I'll share my thoughts about it 
when we talk. 

> Original Message 
> From: Miller, Karen [mailto:karen.miller@cpuc.ca.govl 
> Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 7:29 PM 
> To: Dietz, Sidney 
> Subject: Phone call tomorrow? 
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> Hi Sid, Kyle and I are both here in Costa Mesa and she was sharing some fairly disturbing infonnation about 
feedback from a CBOS about their discussion with PG&E reps. Are you available for a call tomorrow? 10 would 
work for us. Thanks, Karen 

> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanY/privacy/customer/ 
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